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MEMORANDUM

FOR /TO : All DENR Officials and Employees

FROM : The Director
Knowledge and Information Systems Service

SUBJECT : NOTICE OF NETWORK MAINTENANCE AND SECURITY
STRENGTHENING

DATE : January 3, 2023

As part of the continuous effort of this office to further improve and strengthen the
network security of the Department’s ICT infrastructure, we would like to inform you that we
will be conduct a network maintenance and security strengthening starting January 6 after office
hours to January 13, 2023. The said activities aim to increase reliability of our network and help
improve the security against internal and external cyber threats.

During the said activities, you will be experiencing intermittent internet connection so
we advise offices to avoid scheduling online meetings or other virtual activities on the
abovementioned dates. However, if your office already scheduled online activities prior to this
notice kindly coordinate to Network Infrastructure Management Division (NIMD).

Rest assured that we will try our best to expedite the process to shorten the
inconvenience that you may experience. Further, kindly report immediately to the NIMD

helpdesk if you encountered total disconnection.

For your information and guidance.

MARIA ELENA A. MORALLOS MANIL
Anv
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